


However, because there is no example involving a family entity in the Explanatory Statement or 
on any other Government website that we are aware of, this is creating major panic for tax 
agents, accountants and advisors, as they are confused over what they can tell their affected 
clients. 

Clients operating through family entities have felt the full force of the adverse effects brought 
about by COVID-19 and there is no reason they should be excluded from accessing jobseeker 
payment and additional income support under the Government's COVID-19 economic response 
package (e.g., the COVID-19 supplement). 

Accordingly, the NT AA urges Treasury to confirm that the persons operating their small 
businesses through family entities can satisfy one or more of the requirements set out in section 4 
and section 5 of the above Determination. 

 

We greatly appreciate you taking the time to consider our concerns in relation this matter. 

y� 
Geoff Boxer 
CEO 
National Tax and Accountants' Association 


